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First name: Ryan

Last name: Hadley

Organization: Sierra Pacific Industries

Title: Division Timber Manager

Comments: Lower McCloud Fuels Management Project

 

Heather,

 

I am in support of the proposed project, it is good to see the forest taking a proactive approach to management in

the Roadless areas and following the Northwest Forest Plan.  Undoubtedly there will be opposition from

individuals and groups that do not understand that the first step in the conservation of our landscape is in active

management.  The reduction of fuels will not only enhance the LSR - but safeguard it against catastrophic fire

events, while benefiting the adjacent private lands, WUI's, PCT and other recreational opportunities associated

with the McCloud reservoir.  I wish you success in the decision and implementation of the proposed action.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ryan Hadley

 

Ryan Hadley

Division Timber Manager

Sierra Pacific Industries - Burney

(530) 356-7917

 

 

 


